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It’s Friday! We have made it through the first four weeks of the fall semester. Thanks to 
everyone who joined the Conversation with Leadership yesterday. Your questions and 
comments were enlightening and productive. I hope they addressed the most pressing issues in 
our midst. 
  
As I like to do at the end of the week, my videoblog shares some of our faculty and student 
accomplishments this week. I also want to give a shout out to the SHaW Center for its increased 
attention to student mental health during these stressful times. 
  
Students can access CARES applications or reach out for assistance from the Montgomery 
College Foundation. 
  
Have a good weekend, stay safe, and please wear a mask. 

 

https://youtu.be/OoY-6AhCE5A
https://www.montgomerycollege.edu/life-at-mc/student-health-and-wellness/covid-19-guides.html#mental-health
https://www.montgomerycollege.edu/coronavirus/cares-act/federal-cares-emergency-assistance-request.html
https://www.montgomerycollege.edu/alumni-friends-donors/foundation/student-emergency-funding-request.html
https://www.montgomerycollege.edu/alumni-friends-donors/foundation/student-emergency-funding-request.html

